
 

We are going paperless in 2019  

…. we need your help today! 

 
As a sustainable school who has an environmental focus and after discussions with School 
Council, we have identified the need to address our excessive use of paper.  

Our office aims to be paperless by the commencement of 2019.  

Our first step will be to email all invoices, statements and absence letters to our families. 

Our second step is to use the Updat-ed and Qkr! Apps as our communication and payment 
tools.  

 

Your role is to : 

1. Update your email address through the SENTRAL Parent Portal  

2. Download both the Qkr! and Updat-ed Apps. 

3. Continue to sign electronic permission forms for excursions on Qkr! 

 

These actions will ensure you avoid missing out on important information relating to your child 
and events around the school. 

 

We will continue to publish notices and newsletters on the school website which can also be 
viewed easily on phone or tablet using the Updat-ed app.  

 

No more lost notices not reaching home and no more paper waste.  

 

Thank you 

 

Chelsea Heights Primary School 

School Council 

 

P.T.O. 


